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Good morning Nick,
I hope you are well.
On behalf of the Mapua & Districts Community Association I would like to thank you for meeting with me to determine a permanent location for,
then following through with the installation of the  Aquarium Plaque to commemorate the sad loss of 'Touch the Sea Aquarium' due to the
devastating fire in 2011.
I personally appreciate your friendly manner and your ability to find a workable solution in the face of some initial hurdles.
Many thanks.
Kind Regards
Marion Satherley
MDCA Secretary 


